
Can you help?  
Could you spare a couple of hours a week to come into school to hear children 

read? Reading is always a priority in school but with so many other exciting things 

happening all the time we need some extra support. We aim to hear all of the 

children read once a week and would really value some parents to come in and help 

with this. If you can help, please fill out the form below and we’ll get back to you. 

Please note, this would need to be on a regular basis rather than one off help.  

Many thanks, 

Miss Wilson and Mrs Usher 

 

 

Name………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please tick the times you are available for after the Christmas break 

 Morning Afternoon 

Monday   

Tuesday   

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday   
                 

 

 

 


